To Whom it May Concern:

I am a concerned native resident and hospitality owner on Cape Cod. I'm not to knowledgeable in the laws and restrictions. However I am concerned about the interest here on Cape Cod that may change our lives forever and not for the Good.

Putting the Wind farms in Nantucket Sound cuts down the amount of areas on the beautiful earth where people can take their children and make memories.

Wind farms are a great source of clean energy and I am interested in helping our environment however I am also interested in helping people to have a place where they can unwind and relax away from this hectic world that we have created.

The Wind farms is like putting a wine cork in the Titanic. The one invention that uses so much fossil fuel is Transportation. Until we cut down on the size and amount of fuel used is Transportation

Please help us to preserve a Memorial location for families. Young and old. There isn't many places on this earth where people can go and enjoy their families and have FUN.

I have talked with my guest about this issue. It is the Tourist themselves that sign the petition against the Wind Farm in Nantucket Sound. Please help us to preserve this location.

It's not just the mills but the wild life and the Oil tanker they have to have out there. And what restrictions will Cape Winds have over that area?

We are living in very difficult times we need a place of solitude. The Cape has sacrificed so much all ready for the Country.

Electric Power plant on the canal. (which we didn't want to begin with) Pave Paws at Otis, Otis Airforce Base which polluted many water wells and land. Now the Outfall pipe from Boston. I'm happy that Boston Harbor is getting clearer but look what's happening to Cape Cod Bay. Enough is enough. We have sacrifice enough....Please help.....

Sincerely, Alice

Ocean View Motel 966 Craigville Beach Rd Centerville, MA 02632 508-775-1962 (inside area code) 800-981-2313 (outside area code)